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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

 I am writing to express my respectful protest to the expansion of the ski valley. The quality of our community

water in the Rio Hondo is a resource that is not worth compromising and neither is the wildlife that would be

effected by an expansion. It is so much more important that we protect our precious natural resources than allow

a few people to make a buck at the expense of the local community. Please do not allow this short-sighted plan

to move forward. Clean water and wildlife are what make Taos special both for those of us who live and vote

here and those who come to visit.


